

THE FIRST FORTY - FIVE MINUTE TEST

I. Find the word with different sound in the underline part in each line. (0.6p)

1. A. flutesu B. shirtsu C. booksu D. carsu
2. A. hobby B. colour C. money D. other
3. A. laugh B. rough C. enough D. neighbor

II. Find the word with different stress in each line. (0.6p)

4. A. public B. colour C. advice D. reason
5. A. obese B. earache C. adult D. cartoon
6. A. programme B. hospital C. engineer D. business

II. Choose A, B, c or D that best completes the sentences or substitutes for the underlined word or phrase. (2.8p)

7. My mother grows a lot of trees and vegetables because her hobby is _____.
A. gardening B. swimming C. camping D. singing
8. The students often help _____ in the village to sweep the houses and cook meals at weekends.
A. teachers B. workers C. elderly people D. actors
9. She often buys flowers and displays them in vases because she loves _____.
A. cooking B. gardening C. running D. arranging
flowers
10. If she goes out without wearing a hat, she will get _____.
A. stomachache B. sunburn C. spots D. toothache
11. Vinh: "What sports do you like?" - Tom: _____.
A. Well, I love football and swimming. B. No, I don't know.
C. Yes, it is my favourite sport. D. I think it is boring.

12. Mrs Green: "This suitcase is really heavy, and my back is killing me!"

Peter: _____

A. I sometimes have backache

B. Shall I carry it?

C. Oh, thanks for your help.

D. It's very good of you to do that.

13. They _____ a new hospital in this town for five months.

A. build

B. built

C. have built

D. will build

14. Elena often _____ up early and does morning exercise in the garden.

A. get

B. will get

C. getting

D. gets

15. You should spend more time _____ for your exams.

A. studying

B. to study

C. studied

D. study

16. Minh likes reading books, _____ his brother likes playing games.

A. or

B. but

C. studied

D. and

17. They _____ to swim two hours ago.

A. begin

B. have begun

C. has begun

D. began

18. My father and Tom _____ me next month.

A. visit

B. visisted

C. will visit

D. have visited

19. Tom: "I'm not sure what to do this evening. Any idea?" - Vinh: _____

A. Why don't we go to the cinema?

B. You will go to the cinema, perhap?

C. Do you go to the cinema, perhaps?

D. Why shouldn't we go to the cinema?

20. Mary: "Do you know how to start this computer?" - Daisy: _____

A. You know, yeah.

B. Just press the green button.

C. Sure, go ahead

D. These computers are good.

III. **Read the text and answer the questions. (2.5p)**

How can we keep our teeth healthy? First, we ought to visit our dentist twice a year. He can fill a small holes in your teeth. He can examine our teeth before they destroy the teeth. He can examine our teeth to check that they are growing in the right way. Unfortunately, many people wait until they have toothache before they see a dentist. Secondly, we should brush our teeth with a tooth brush and fluoride tooth paste at least twice a day, once after breakfast and once before we go to bed. We can also use wooden toothpicks to clean between our teeth after a meal. Thirdly we should eat food that is good for our teeth and our body: milk, cheese, fish, brown bread, potatoes, red rice, raw vegetables and fresh fruit. Chocolates, sweets, biscuits and cakes are bad, especially when we eat them between meals. They are harmful because they stick to our teeth and cause decay.

21. Only when do a lot of people visit a dentist?

22. How often should we try to clean our teeth?

23. What shouldn't we eat a lot?

24. Why are sweets harmful?

25. How many advices are there in the passage?

IV. **Give the correct form of the word in the blankets. (1.0p)**

26. This is a _____ room so you can stay with me whenever you want. **(COMFORT)**

27. His _____ makes his parents feel sad. **(LAZY)**

28. Many _____ teach the disabled children in my village during summer vacation.

(VOLUNTARY)

29. Tom plays the piano very. _____ **(GOOD)**

V. **Rewrite the sentences using the words given. (2.5p)**

30. Peter started to collect stamps two years ago. **(for)**

31. I read books every day. I want to widen my knowledge. **(so)**

32. I have never studied Japanese before. **(first)**

33. It last rained three weeks ago. **(since)**

34. He has played football for five years. **(ago)**

THE END